
WORKSHOP 
MAY 12, 2020 
5:30 PM 

The Lafayette County Commission met on the above date and hour for a workshop. 
The workshop was held in the Courtroom on the second floor of the Courthouse in Mayo, 
Florida. The following members were present: Commissioner Lance Lamb, Dist. 1; 
Commissioner Henry McCray. Dist. 2 (phone); Commissioner Lisa Walker, Dist. 3; 
Commissioner Anthony Adams. Dist. 4; Commissioner Earnest Jones, Dist. S; and 
Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson, County Attorney. 

DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

Commissioner Adams opened the workshop and welcomed members of the 
Development Authority that were present, those members were Clark Hendrick 
(Chairman), Shawn Jackson, Taylor McGrew and Steve Land. The two boards discussed 
the ordinance that created the Development Authority, the leases at the Industrial Park 
and the finances surrounding the Development Authority and the Industrial Park. They 
also discussed the future of the Industrial Park and some changes that may need to be 
made. The group decided to do some research and revisit these issues in the future. 

Attest: 

Approved this 26th day of May, 2020 


